WALLINGTON RECREATION COMMITTEE FEBRUARY 3, 2015 MEETING

Pledge of Allegiance

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm

Roll Call:

- Brunacki
- Brynczka
- Calabrese
- Melfi
- Piela
- Lauterhan
- Kassteen Alternate
- Popek

Director

Absent:

- Carr
- Ferrara

Alternate

Approval of minutes of the January meeting - motioned by Tom Brynczka, seconded by Nick Melfi

Yes: 7

No: 0

Motion to open to the public by Nick Melfi, seconded by Lucia Lauterhahn.

• No citizens to be heard

Motion to close to public by Nick Melfi, seconded by Ray Piela.

Treasurer Report – Ray Piela

\$11,400 tentative for the budget. Ray will follow-up with Agnes to see if there are any unpaid bills from 2014.

Correspondence

• There is no correspondence.

Committees:

Junior Football Program – Nick Melfi / Roman Kruk

- Another meeting was held on 1/27.
- We are on probation with Meadowlands Junior Football League for not having all team levels. If we do not have all level teams next year, we risk being removed from Meadowlands Junior Football. If we are forced to move to another league, it may be one that has no weight limits, farther distance, etc.
- Next meeting will be held at 7:00 pm on 1/12/15 @ Civic Center. All interested parties urged to attend.

Little League – Joe Brunacki

- Low numbers on registrations. We have 113 total children.
- Another registration will take place later this month.
- Mother's Day Brunch scheduled for 5/10 at the Fiesta
- Pasta Dinner Tricky Tray will be held on 6/6 at the Civic Center.

Basketball - Ray Piela

- Over 140 children were in the basketball program which ends this month.
- Beefsteak Tricky Tray to be held this Friday at Hillside SAC.

Bowling - Joe Brunacki for Beth Ferrara

Bowling finished end of December with approximately 50 children.

Easter – Tom Brynczka

- Committee met recently to finalize plans for program on 3/28 at the Little League Field (rain location Civic Center).
- Requested \$1500 budget for program.

Motion by Nick Melfi to grant budget request, seconded by Doug Kassteen

Summer Clinics – Lucia Lauterhahn

- Barry Blauvelt wants to run the football clinic at \$40.
- All clinics should be consistent regarding pricing \$25 for all.
- Tentative soccer clinic dates 7/6-7/9.

Summer Recreation – T.J. Calabrese

- Position posted.
- T.J., Joe, Halina, Dave will interview applicant(s) next week.
- By-laws need to be established as soon as possible.

Buildings and Grounds – Doug Kassteen

 The scoreboard has been taken down at Dul Field, credit given to Dave Popek for getting it taken care of so quickly.

Recreation Director's Report - Dave Popek:

Merit Badge for Cub Scouts:

Presentation will be held at the Civic Center on 2/13

CPR Class: